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March 3, 2021 

 
Trish Serratore, CMO 
100 Scott St. 
P.O. Box 68 
Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0 
 
Dear Ms. Serratore, 

Re: Recipient of Certified Municipal Officer Designation  

On behalf of AMCTO, I am pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors has approved you 

to receive the Certified Municipal Officer (CMO) designation. Through this letter, we are pleased 

to recognize you for this accomplishment.   

Doing all that extra work while continuing in your full-time position was extremely ambitious, and 

took a lot of effort and dedication. I know that your achievement will make a positive difference in 

your professional development.   

You now join a select and proud group of other municipal professionals who hold professional 

designations with AMCTO. You have clearly demonstrated a commitment to maintaining the 

required standard of excellence in municipal administration and are therefore deserving to be 

called a Certified Municipal Officer.    

This letter can be used as official confirmation for your own records. You will be notified of the 

need to submit your first PDU log starting in early 2023. 

 

On behalf of AMCTO, I sincerely congratulate you on this significant achievement.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Robert Tremblay, CMO, AOMC, Dipl.M.A.  

AMCTO President 

 

CC: Chris Peabody, Mayor 

       Sonya Watson, CMO, Dipl. M.M., Chief Administrative Officer 
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